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The information comes to me second-handed that Mr. Walter 
White, a High School teacher in Barnham, Texas, has been showing 
his class specimens of the meteorite which he recovered. I am 
unable to locate Barnham but was told it was close to Dallas. 
All this information comes indirectly from Dr. John Allan of 
Dallas and I assume you know who he is. 

If I can be of any assistance in examining material or if 
you think I should come down and spend time running this one 
down, let me know? 

Dr. Hardy called the other day and had maps of the area 
around where the Moab, utah specimen was reported to have been 
found. Using your information and Hardy's knowledge of the 
country, we put the location in Garfield County,and the coordinates 
of the place are approximately 38° 04 N, 110° 22 w. 

Now that the pressure is off somewhat, I am going to examine 
that iron and get out a report on it. Hardy thinks there is a 
Canyon Diablo specimen missing from some of the Park Service Museums 
and asked if I believed this could be that individual. From what 
I know about this iron, it is unlike the Canyon Diablo specimens 
but I could know much more if I studied it a little more. 

Have you any information that is new about it? 


